
 

 
 
 
December 14, 2020 
           
Dear Family and Friends, 
 
I hope this finds you all in good health and in good spirits.  
 
Thanks be to God, last week’s staff COVID-19 tests all came back negative. This 
week’s testing is scheduled today, Monday, December 14th.  Please pray with us 
that all goes well.  
 
As you all are aware, the newly authorized COVID-19 vaccine has arrived in the US 
and is being transported to distribution centers. As of yet, we have not received 
word when we will get the vaccines.  
 
For skilled nursing families: In preparation for the administration of vaccines, 
please be aware that you will be receiving a separate e-mail with the attachment 
for consent.   
 
For RCFE Residents: we anticipate they will be able to sign their own consent 
form; we ask you to encourage all to take the vaccine.  
 
When we know more, we will give you an update. 
 
Thank you all for your cooperation and support to the Home.  
 
 
God bless you,  
 

  
 
 
 

 
 
 


